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Delivery slips can no longer be used to show your eligibility for tax-free 

 

From April 1st, 2025, you will not be eligible for tax-free shopping if you send your tax-free items  

back home on your own via international parcels.   

Please see the details from here. 

 

○For any inquiries, please contact the number showing on the brochure. 

 

 

https://www.hagatna.us.emb-japan.go.jp/saipan/Tax-free.pdf

